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FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	

Statement	regarding	Stephanie	June	Jass:	

Adrian	College	wishes	to	sincerely	thank	the	Michigan	State	Police,	specifically	its	Cyber	
Command	Center,	and	the	Lenawee	County	Prosecutor’s	Office	for	their	thorough	investigation	
and	for	ultimately	bringing	charges	and	a	conviction	in	this	crime.		Privacy	rights	are	a	
fundamental	principle	of	our	American	democracy	and	Adrian	College	stands	with	those	who	
protect	these	rights. 

The	arrest	and	conviction	follows	months	of	forensic	examination	by	the	State	Police,	the	
Prosecutor’s	Office	and	College	staff	time	into	prosecuting	the	crime	that	Ms.	Jass	perpetrated.	
Adrian	College	is	pleased	to	be	able	bring	this	matter	to	a	close.			

	

	

	
	


